
STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to Kate Lynch and Fearne Morrissey in 

4th year who are both finalists in this year’s Press Pass 

Awards. The awards take place tomorrow, Tuesday the 

10th of  May, at the Aviva with special guest Catherine 

Martin TD, Minister for Media in attendance. We wish 

them both the very best of luck!

Congratulations to Gavin Xu (6th year) and Oscar Xu (6th 

year) who won The Institute of Education’s inaugural  

Bridge Pairs Championship. They are our gold medal 

and Cup winners. Well done also to our Silver medal 

winners  Harry Yan (6th year)  and Alex Zhao (6th year) 

and to our Bronze medal winners Faye McGarry (6th 

year) and Jenny Delahoy (6th year). A special thanks to 

Oliver Murphy for organising this event.

HI students,

As we enter the final week of term we wish you the very 

best of luck in your exams and a fabulous Summer 

afterwards. If you need us at any stage this week please 

don’t hesitate to drop in from 8:30-9:30am or put your 

name on the noticeboard outside 2-6A for an 

appointment. Have a great week everyone and enjoy 

your well deserved Graduation days 4th and 6th years!

Aoife and Helen
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Summer beckons us with all its heady promise as we 

approach the end of term. We would like to extend our 

thanks to each and every one of you for making this 

academic year what it was; a fantastically energy-filled 

and formative experience for the entire school 

community. 

We wish our 4th and 5th year groups the best of luck in 

their summer exams. Our 6th years continue to prepare 

for the June exams and we wish them every success in 

their endeavours in June and on into the future! Hold 

fast to your dreams and ambitions, be brave and seize 

the day!

Kind regards,

Yvonne, Hugh and Liam.

DEAR STUDENTS,



STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to 5th year student Junjia Li who 

won a gold medal at this year’s YEOTY Awards. 

Junjia’s project examined the efficacy of foreign 

aid. In addition to this, Junjia also won a prize as 

the second best entry among all 5th year students.

Congratulations to 6th year students Jingrong Fu 

and Yichang Wang who received the Technical 

University of Dublin (TUD) Award at this year’s 

YEOTY Awards. Jingrong and Yichang’s project 

was entitled Mobile Matters and examined the 

environmental impact of recycling mobile 

phones.

        GRADUATION FILTER
Did you know that The Institute has its own 

Instagram filter? Get Graduation ready with the 

perfect fashion accessory: Our #IOEGrad hat 

filter! Search for IOE Grad Hat in the effects 

library of Instagram Stories and be sure to tag us 

with @theinstituteofeducationdublin when you 

post. Let’s see your best graduation pose!

The YEOTY is an economics competition for 

secondary school students in Ireland. The 

shortlisted projects were invited to attend the 

YEOTY Awards ceremony. The ceremony took 

place in the  O’Reilly Hall, University College 

Dublin on Thursday, 28th April 2022 . On the right 

we congratulate our students who were winners 

at this year’s YEOTY Awards.

YEOTY
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